Winhills Primary Academy

Part of The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust Established in the Queen's Jubilee Year 2012

Off Duck Lane, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 2DX Tel: 01480 211626 email: office@winhills.cambs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mrs Susannah Connell BSc MA (Ed Mgt) NPQH Head of School: Mr John Turner BSc PGCE

Dear Parents

FILM NIGHT - Thursday 25th May 2023

The friends of Winhills School PTA will be hosting a film night for the children on Thursday 25th May 2023. The film is "Emperor's New Groove" which is a U film.

The films will start straight after school at 3.15pm, therefore you will not need to collect you child as they will be taken straight to the film night. The price is £2.50, which includes snacks and drink.

After the film night, children will need to be collected from school at 5.15pm. KS1 children from the main entrance and KS2 children from the KS2 playground.

Please complete the slip below and to the school office by Friday 19th May 2023.

The PTA will be selling tickets on Thursday 4th May, Tuesday 9th May, Thursday 11th May, Tuesday 16th May and Thursday 18th May afterschool in the main hall,

Volunteers

For the PTA to be a success we need as many volunteers as possible who we can call on when we hold these such events. We would love to be able to host a Summer Fair here at Winhills on Thursday 6th July. If you can help with this, please complete the slip below. If we do not have enough volunteers for the proposed Summer Fair on the 6th July this have to be cancelled.

Without your support, events like Film Night, Craft Night and the Summer Fair will not be possible for your children.

Yours sincerely

Friends of Winhills Primary School Winhills PTA

The Diamond Learning Partnership Trust is a company registered in England and Wales. Registered Company No: 8062508. Registered Office: Andrew Road, Eynesbury, St. Neots, Cambs. PE19 2QE











Film Night Thursday 25th May 2023
Childs Name:
My child will be collected at 5.15pm by:
\square I will volunteer to set up for Film Night at 2pm on Thursday 25th May 2023
$\hfill\square$ will volunteer to help with the proposed Summer Fair on Thursday 6^{th} July 2023.
Signed: Parent/Carer